Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION
The Florida Department of Transportation announces a hearing to which all persons are invited.
DATE AND TIME: August 21, 2018, 4:30 p.m. – 6:30 p.m.

PLACE: FDOT Brooksville Operations Center, 16411 Spring Hill Drive, Brooksville, FL 34604
GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: SR 50 and Fort Dade Avenue Intersection Improvement, median modification.
A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting: JoEllyn Guthrie, P.E., FDOT District Seven, 11201 N McKinley Drive, MS 7-1300, Tampa, FL 33612, JoEllyn.Guthrie@dot.state.fl.us, 1(813)975-6245.
Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, any person requiring special accommodations to participate in this workshop/meeting is asked to advise the agency at least 7 days before the workshop/meeting by contacting: Alex Henry, District Public Involvement Coordinator, FDOT District Seven, 1(813)975-6405, 1(800)226-7220. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the agency using the Florida Relay Service, 1(800)955-8771 (TDD) or 1(800)955-8770 (Voice).
For more information, you may contact: JoEllyn Guthrie, P.E., FDOT District Seven, 11201 N McKinley Drive, MS 7-1300, Tampa, FL 33612, JoEllyn.Guthrie@dot.state.fl.us, 1(813)975-6245.
